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Item 7 

Report of the Cultural and Community Committee - 12 November 2018 

Item 7.1 

Disclosures of Interest 

Councillor Kerryn Phelps made the following disclosures:  

 a less than significant, non-pecuniary interest in Item 7.2 as she owns a property across the 
road from parts of the proposed permanent alcohol free zones near Bourke Street in Surry Hills.  

 a less than significant, non-pecuniary interest in Item 7.3 as she is an invited speaker at the 
Better Together National LGBTIQ+ Conference in Sydney, January 2019. She will not be paid a 
speaking fee. 

No other Councillors disclosed any pecuniary or non-pecuniary interests in any matter on the 
agenda for this meeting of the Cultural and Community Committee. 
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The Sub-Committee recommends the following:- 

Item 7.2 

Outdoor Alcohol Restrictions Consultation 2018 

It is resolved that: 

(A) the following alcohol free zones are approved for establishment 24 hours a day, seven days 
per week until 22 March 2020: 

Kings Cross Police Area Command 

(i) Badham Street 

Redfern Police Area Command 

(ii) Balfour Street (between O'Connor Street and Meagher Street) 

Surry Hills Police Area Command 

(iii) Clare Street 

(iv) Flinders Street (between Albion Street and Moore Park Road) 

(v) Floods Place 

(vi) Hill Street 

(vii) Linden Lane 

(viii) Maiden Lane 

(ix) Mary's Place 

(x) Short Place 

(xi) Short Street  

(xii) Patterson Lane; and 
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(B) the following temporary alcohol free zone is approved for establishment 24 hours a day from 
31 December 2018 to 1 January 2019 and from 31 December 2019 to 1 January 2020: 

Sydney City Police Area Command 

(i) Hickson Road. 

(Note  - At the meeting of the Cultural and Community Committee, this recommendation was 
moved by Councillor Scully, seconded by Councillor Thalis, and was carried on the following show 
of hands – 

Ayes (8)  The Lord Mayor, Councillors Chung, Forster, Kok, Miller, Phelps, Scully and Thalis 

Noes (1) Councillor Scott.)  

 

Speakers 

Superintendent Gavin Wood, Commander Surry Hills Police Area Command, addressed the 
meeting of the Cultural and Community Committee (Healthy Communities Sub-Committee) on Item 
7.2.  

X014979  
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The Sub-Committee recommends the following:- 

Item 7.3 

Knowledge Exchange Sponsorship - The Equality Project Australia 

It is resolved that: 

(A) Council approve a cash sponsorship of $20,000 (excluding GST) to The Equality Project Ltd. 
for the Better Together National LGBTIQ+ Conference 2019; and 

(B) authority be delegated to the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate, execute and administer a 
sponsorship agreement with The Equality Project Ltd. 

(Note – At the meeting of the Cultural and Community Committee, this recommendation was 
moved by Councillor Scully, seconded by Councillor Scott, and carried unanimously.)  
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